
2014 – 2024
The Internet Governance Forum (IGF) brings 
people together from all stakeholder groups as 
equals, in discussions on issues relating to the 
Internet and digital policy processes The IGF is 
inclusive and anyone can participate. 

The Internet Governance Forum Support 
Association (IGFSA) is set up to support the IGF 
and the national, regional, sub-regional and youth 
initiatives (NRIs). 2024 is the 10th year since its 
establishment. The goal of the IGFSA is to provide 
stable and sustainable support for the IGF 
Secretariat and to fund related activities. With the 
WSIS+20 review next year in 2025, it is now more 
important than ever to support the IGF.
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Join us!
By joining the IGFSA, you will
• Help strengthen the IGF as a unique platform 

for all stakeholders to openly exchange 
perspectives and concerns on key issues 
affecting the future of the Internet.

• Help support the IGF Secretariat via the IGF 
Trust Fund, and IGF intersessional work by 
increasing accessibility support.

•  Support national, regional, sub-regional and 
youth initiatives with seed funding so they can 
hold their annual meetings. The NRI network 
has now grown to 170+ initiatives in 2024.

https://igfsa.org  |  info@igfsa.org
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